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On behalf of all of us at Williams, I'm delighted to offer you admission to the Class of 2028. Congratulations!

To be one of the 1,150 students selected for admission is no small feat; you should be extremely proud of the work you've done. That
work made you stand out among over 15,000 candidates in our applicant pool, one of the most talented in the scheool’s history.
Consisting of 560 students from all over the world, this class will bring with them a wide range of experiences and perspectives that will
make the next four years exciting and enriching. We sincerely hope you will be a part of it.

As you consider this very important decision, in the coming weeks to meet other admitted students and get a deeper sense of the
students, faculty and staff who would shape your experience here. All the details can be found on the Welcome to Williams site, so
bookmark it and check it weekly! Of note, on March 28 at 8:30 PM ET, we’ll host an informal foom hangout for the Class of 2028. Then,
on April 14-15, you'll have the opportunity to experience what it would be like to call Williams home during Williams Previews, our on-
campus program for admitted students and families. Attend panels, sit in on classes, meet faculty and get to know current Ephs! Please
register for Previews by April 10. If you can't join us on campus, our Virtual Previews will be held on April 18.

If you have questions in the coming weeks, we're eager to hear from you. Ninah Pretio, associate dean of international student services,
can provide information about the visa process, first-year orientation, and support services available on campus. And Markus Burns,
associate director for international recruitment, is happy to serve as a resource for anything you might need as you prepare to join us in
Williamstown.

Please let us know by May 15 whether or not you plan to attend Williams. Should you decide to join the Class of 2028, we expect that
you will make no simultaneous commitment to any other college. Your acceptance to Williams is contingent upon the successful
completion of your academic program and your continuation as a citizen in good standing at your school and in your community.

I hope you will take a moment to celebrate this extraordinary achievement. You'd be a wonderful addition to the Williams community,
and we think you'd benefit from being here as much as we'd benefit from having you. We hope to hear from you soon. Again,

congratulations on a fantastic accomplishment!

Sincerely,

B4 £C

Liz Creighton
Dean of Admission and Student Financial Services
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